[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians, 
We are busy preparing for the return to school on 31st August for all children. 
Please note that if you have recently returned to Ireland from holidays in another country you must self-isolate for 14 days before returning to school. We require your full cooperation in this matter as we have put strict guidelines in place to keep the students, staff and school community safe. 

I, _________ and my child/children ____________________ have recently returned to Ireland from abroad and have completed 14 days of self-isolation prior to returning to school. 

Signed: 
Date:






